Bangor Women’s Golf Club
Monthly Meeting

July 31, 2014
Members Present:
Marlene Viger Judy Richard Beverly Dubay
Marilyn Rice Kathy Constantine Karen Bamford
Janet Anderson Claudette Amoroso Brenda Croshy
Kathy Anderson Gwen Archambault Diane Herring
Sandy Meehan Gloria Attenweiler Liz Coffin
Louise Shindler Linda Libby Nancy Hart
Rachel LaPointe Carole Cook Shirley Kile

Thanks to all members present for your participation today.

Karen Bamford, President, welcomed members to the meeting. She once again
thanked Robin Ashe, chairperson, and the committee who worked with her on
the very successful Bag Lady Tournament for their time and work. (The
committee was Kathy Anderson, Linda Libby, Dottie Cerbone and Darthea
Tilley.)

Treasurer’s Report, (Janice: unable to be here) Gwen
Our beginning checkbook balance was $2,487.06. The ending checkbook
balance is $2,658.00. A copy of the Treasurer’s Report can be found in the
Monthly Meeting Minutes notebook in the locker room.

Secretary’s Report ,Gwen:
Headings of the minutes from the June 19, 2014, BWGC monthly meeting
were read.

Tournament Chair, Claudette, Dates to Remember:
August 6t and 7th are the dates for the Club Championship.
August 14t is the date of the Solheim Tournament.
August 20th the Rally for the Cure will be held.
August 28t is the monthly meeting.

Sponsor Committee, Elanna
Elanna Farnham, Chairperson of the Sponsor Committee, presented the new
sign recognizing sponsors of BWGC. Strips with sticky backing will be used so
that in future years names of new sponsors can be added, and names of
people no longer interested in being sponsors can be removed. New strips
cost $3.00 each.

To date sponsors have given $1360.00 to Bangor Women’s Golf Club. These
sponsors are:

Snowbound Ladies of Muni Grille on the Green

Sunshine Girls

RBC Wealth

Union Street Laundry
Creative Print Services
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Downeast Toyota Scion
Thomas Agency
Northeast Restoration
Fairmount Market
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Getchell Bros., Inc., is giving ice cream treats to people who have participated
in the First Tee Program.

Emerson’s has designed a BWGC polo shirt that we can buy for $24.00. They
have the BWGC logo on the left shoulder. There is an order form for these in
the locker room.

Individual signs for the 2014 - 2015 sponsors will be put out on the course for
the Club Championship.

Club Championship, Marilyn Rice:
There are sign-up sheets in the locker room for Club Championship, Solheim
Cup, and Rally for the Cure tournaments.

The Club Championship is a flighted tournament. The winner of each flight
receives $50.00. This tournament and its prizes are paid for with our dues
moneys.

Tee times will start at 8:00 A.M. on Wednesday and Thursday.

Solheim Cup, Karen:
The Executive Committee is organizing the Solheim Cup. This year the
bandanas will be blue and orange. The team names will be: BLUE
THUNDER! and ORANGE CRUSH!

Brian Enman will do the pairings.

Holes number 1-6 will be best ball of 2.
Holes number 7-12 will be a scramble
Holes number 13-18 alternate shot.

Everybody pays for her own lunch. Cake will be purchased. Losers will serve
cake to the winners, and winners get bragging rights.

Plans for the Fall Meeting:
People who golfed at Traditions were so impressed with the atmosphere and
the food that they have suggested we have our fall meeting at Traditions this
year. Gwen is to talk with Colin Gillies to see if the room is available on
October 2nd for our fall meeting.

Rally for the Cure, Marlene:
Marlene encouraged us to sign up for Rally for the Cure and to bring a guest.
It is going to be a great tournament with a lot of prizes. One prize is a golf bag.
Marilyn Hughes has been away. When she gets back the committee will be
meeting to make final plans.

Marlene is going to talk with Vi Kemp to see if Wicked Wines and
Riverdrivers White Water Rafting wishes to give prizes for this event.
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Special Project:
Kathy Anderson and Louise Shindler are working on a special project for
BWGC and have been allocated $50.00 — $100.00 to complete this project.

Chip-ins:
Carole Cook announced chip-ins for the month of July:
Marie MacMillan  Brenda Crosbhy Marlene Viger (2)
Louise Shindler Gwen Archambault.

Meeting was adjourned at 1:34 PM.
Sincerely,

Gwen Archambault, Secretary
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